2024-03-18 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC. - EL SEGUNDO FIREMAN

From: Jenna Humphrey <jhumphrey@screenvisionmedia.com>

Date: March 7, 2024 at 12:31:35PM PST
To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Cc: Jenna Humphrey <jennacsun@yahoo.com>
Subject: El Segundo Fireman

Hello,

As a resident of the city of El Segundo as well as someone who has chosen to have their business located
here, | wanted to reach out about the current language that needs to be removed regarding out
fireman. The El Segundo fireman are a crucial, inspiring, pivotal part of our city and they deserve our full
support. The message the council is sending is not one that is reflective of the community they
represent and had caused alarm. The activities, provision, and overall demeanor the fireman provide for
the city of El Segundo is a key factor that draws families to locate and plant roots here. Thank you for

the time.

Best,
Jenna Humphrey

Jenna Humphrey

Account Director, National Sales
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